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Message from the Principal 
 

Dear members of the Bardia Public School 
community,  
 
 

PARENTS AND CARERS PLEASE CLICK BELOW AND 
COMPLETE THE TELL THEM FROM ME SURVEY.  
https://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/survey/splash/d4g
mq 
The information we get from this survey is extremely 
important to our working out the best ways we can 
support you and your children. Please help us by 
completing this short survey.  
 

Don’t forget the Friends of Bardia meeting this 
Tuesday night, 6pm to 7.30pm in the library. I will 
be showing you the NAPLAN results not usually 
seen by the public. Yep! It’s time for us to show off. 
Also, I will be asking for you to vote on some pretty 
significant changes to the way this school operates. 
If you want your opinion to count please attend. 
 
Last Friday afternoon two representatives of the 
Innovate tutoring company were on the school 
grounds handing out flyers. They did not have my 
permission to do so. BPS does not endorse this 
company’s services. While I have no knowledge of 
this particular company, in my experience there are 
very few tutoring companies I would endorse. I will 
leave it to your own wisdom to work out why. 
 

Do you have a child starting 
kindergarten at Bardia Public 
School in 2018? Now is the time 
to enrol your child! 
 

 
SEPTEMBER 
 
Tuesday 19th:  Public Speaking 
Tuesday 19th:  Friends of Bardia 6pm in the library 
Wednesday 20th:  Term 3 Interim Reports sent home 
Thursday 21st:  Stage 3 Excursion – Museum 
Thursday & Friday: Smart Start banking talks K to 6 
Friday 22nd:   Jersey & Gelato Day 
Friday 22nd:  LAST DAY OF TERM THREE 
 
 
OCTOBER 
 
Monday 9th:  First day of Term 4 for students 
Mon-Fri 16th-20th:   Swimming Scheme 
Thursday 19th:  Assembly – All Welcome 
 
 

CANTEEN 
 

THE CANTEEN WILL BE CLOSED EVERY TUESDAY 
UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 

 
We require extra volunteers to be on call.  If you 
are able to help, please contact the office and 
leave your details. 
 

UNIFORM  SHOP  IS OPEN  EVERY 

MONDAY MORNING 

 

FRIENDS OF BARDIA 

Friends of Bardia will meet on Tuesday 19th September at  

6pm in the library – All Welcome 

Fundraising provides your children laptops, tablets and 
air-conditioned classrooms! Your help is appreciated! 
 
 

Term 3 – Week 10 – 2017 

Disclaimer:   
Bardia Public School does not endorse any product or services advertised in this newsletter. 
 

https://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/survey/splash/d4gmq
https://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/survey/splash/d4gmq


 
Another amazing school camp! Once again our beautifully behaved students have completed another fantastic 
school camp. No wonder the tour operators love working with our school. These young people are a credit to their 
parents! A massive thankyou also goes to the indefatigable Mrs McCabe for organising the camp, Mrs White for acting 
in her First Aide Officer capacity (no illnesses or injuries to report, thank goodness!) and to Mr McMaugh for his great 
support of one of the best BPS camps in many years. So how much extra money did these dedicated teachers earn for 
working 58 hours straight? $0.00. Teachers do it because they care about children. 
 
 
Car park: please use extreme care and caution when using the car park. Please give way to 
children and their parents who are using the crossing to enter the school from the car park.  
 
Please do not enter the small staff car park near the admin building to drop children off or 
to pick up students.  
 

Please remember that you must be here at 3.00pm each afternoon to collect your child. There is no afternoon 
supervision provided. If you are going to be late regularly you should enrol your child in our After School Care. If there is 
an emergency and you will be unavoidably late, please ring the school before 3.00pm and inform the office staff.  
 

Have a great holiday everyone. See you on Monday 9th October! 
 
Mr B. Moseley 
Principal 
 

 

 

Library News 
 
 
 
Overdue Books 
This week the classes will return their class library and I will be sending home overdue notes. If 
you have problems locating the books please call me at school and we will arrange something. 
 
 
Parent Helpers NEEDED! 
Helpers needed to return books back to their rightful homes this Thursday afternoon from 
3pm to 3:15pm. The more people the quicker it gets done. No experience needed! 
 
Enjoy your holidays and remember to read  
 
Mrs Kathy Wyber 
Teacher Librarian  

 



Sport News 

Congratulations to Ilori Platten who was chosen to represent the SSW zone at the 

state netball carnival. The carnival was held in Tamworth from 29th – 31st August, 2017. 
There were some really good teams in the competition and Ilori played 13 games in total. 
She played most of the games in the defence position but also played in the positions of 
centre and wing attack. Well done, Ilori! 

 

 

SSW Athletics Carnival 

On Wednesday September 13th, Max Dawson, Alissiah Paikea and Hayden Brown represented the Fields 
Zone at the SSW athletics carnival held at the Campbelltown Athletics Centre. It was a very competitive meet 
with schools attending from across the entire Sydney South West region. 

Results 

Max Dawson came second in the final of the junior boys 800m race and has made it to the state carnival 

to be held early next term. A great achievement! We wish you well at the next level of competition Max. 

Alissiah Paikea ran the 100m in a time of 17.19 seconds – fantastic result! 

Hayden Brown jumped a whopping 4 metres in the long jump event. Well done Hayden! 

Congratulations to Max, Alissiah and Hayden on these fantastic results. 

Mrs Parker 

 

Trampoline State Championships  

Hayden and Emily Brown attended the Trampoline State Championships on the weekend of September 9th 
and 10th. They achieved some fantastic results. Hayden was awarded a gold medal for both the trampoline 
and double mini events and he came fifth in tumbling. Emily placed second in single mini and also competed 
in level 1 tumbling. Well done Hayden and Emily - what fantastic results! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
  FROM THE OFFICE 

          
 
 
For every deposit made at school, no matter how big or 
small, students will receive a cool Dollarmites token. 
Once students have individually collected 10 tokens they 
can redeem them for a school banking reward item in 
recognition of their continued savings behaviour.  
Remember our school earns 5% commission on every 
deposit made (to a maximum of $10 per individual 
deposit). Thank you for supporting the School Banking 
program at Bardia Public School. 
 

School Banking 
 

Wednesday is school banking day and 
students should bring in their weekly 
deposit to the front office before 9:00 a.m. 

CRAFT SESSIONS 
We are running craft sessions during the lunch period.  If 
you have any craft items you could donate (e.g. wool, 
knitting needles, ribbon etc.) please hand in to the office. 

 
All donations welcome. 
We would like to give a huge thankyou to everyone who 
has already donated.  

 
Mrs. White – SLSO 

 

 

LUNCH ORDERS 
 
 
When ordering lunch for your child, please 
ensure you write your child’s name, class and 
order clearly on a paper lunch bag.  It is also 
important to write any specific requirements 
e.g. no butter etc.   
Please make sure lunch orders are placed first 
thing in the morning at the canteen. If the 
door is closed place the order through the slot. 

 

 

   LOST  
PROPERTY 

 
 
We have a number of uniform items in lost property 
with no names.  If your child has lost clothing that 
does not have their name on it but you feel you would 
recognise it, please go through the lost property 
(located in the canteen) within the next few days.  At 
the end of this week any unclaimed items will be 
washed and sold as second hand items. 

Tissues              
URGENT! We have run out! 
 
It would be appreciated if families would 
pop a box of tissues into their shopping 
trolley next time you are shopping to build 
up our supply.  Boxes can be sent to the 
office. 
 
Thank you in anticipation.  
 
Office staff.  
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CANTEEN NEWS 

 
THE CANTEEN WILL BE CLOSED EVERY TUESDAY UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 

 
We require extra volunteers.  If you are able to help, please contact the office and leave your details. 

  

 
 
 
 
L YOUR STICKERS! 
 
 
 
 
This Tuesday 19th September is the last day for collecting your 
earn and learn stickers at Woolworths. 
 
Stickers are being received at the front office until this 
Thursday 21st September.  If you have any stickers please make 
sure you send them to the front office before Thursday so they 
can be tallied in our total.   
 
 
Thank you for your support. 

2017 
Earn & Learn 

Program  

 
 
 
 

HELP! 
 

 
HELP 

We need volunteers to help with the embroidery of the 
student uniforms.  No experience needed. Very simple, 
machine does it all.  Training available. 
 
If you are able to assist please notify the office. 
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UNIFORM ORDER FORM 
 

Date:___________ 
 

 

     
 

Name:_____________________  Class_______ Phone:_________ 
 

 

     
 

ITEM PRICE SIZE QUANTITY AMOUNT 

Embroidered  
Student’s 
name 
included 

  
G= girls only      B = boys only     G/B = boys and girls 
 

 
      

 

Polo Shirts Blue/Yellow Stripe (G/B) 
 

       
Sizes 4,6,8,10,12,14y,16y $22.00        
Sizes 14s, 16m $25.00        
Royal Polar Fleece Jumper (G/B) 

 
      YES 

Sizes 4,6,8,10,12,14y,16y  $27.00        
Sizes 14s, 16m $30.00        
Bomber Jackets (G/B) 

 
      YES 

Sizes 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16 $35.00        
Dress Uniform (G) 

 
       

Sizes 2, 3, 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $60.00        
Skorts (G) used for sport  

 
       

Sizes 4,6,8,10,12,14y,16y $18.00        
Blue Shorts Microfibre Style (B) 

 
       

Sizes 3,4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16 $15.00        
Blue Shorts Rugby Knit Style (B) 

 
       

Sizes 3, 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16 $15.00        
Track Pants with Cuffs (B) 

 
       

Sizes 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16 $16.00        
Track Pants Straight Leg (B) 

 
       

Sizes 8, 10, 12, 14, 16 $16.00        
Jazz Pants (G) worn during Term 2 and 3 only 
Please note that girls may wear navy blue tights with the 
dress in winter and NOT purchase the jazz pants  

 
      

 

Sizes 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16 $18.00        
Navy Tights (G)      
Sizes 4-6, 7-10, 11-14 $10.00     
School Hats (G/B) 

 
      YES 

Bucket Hat XS, S, M, L, XL $10.00        
Sports Uniform (G/B) 

 
       

Football / Soccer socks $9.00        

     
 

  
Total Amount Due $ 

 
 

    

 

 
ALL THE ABOVE ITEMS ARE AVAILABLE AT THE SCHOOL CANTEEN 
 
UNIFORM SHOP OPERATING HOURS – MONDAY MORNINGS 

 

 

     
 

PRICES CURRENT AS AT TERM 2 2017 
 
 

    

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

         NOTICES 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The school is a member of the Amart All Sports 
Community Kickbacks Program.  Customers of Amart 
All Sports can elect Bardia Public School to receive 
credits against purchases made. 
 
You will need to join the Amart All Sports Team Amart 
Loyalty Program and nominate Bardia Public School as 
your “Relevant Participating Club or School”. 
 
You will receive a loyalty program card which must be 
swiped or selected when purchasing goods in store or on-
line in order for the school to accrue credits.  Once the 
school’s credits reach $2000 (ex GST) within a 12 month 
period the school will receive a 5% store credit ($100). 
 
This is a convenient way for the school to acquire 
sporting equipment for the benefit of all our students. 
 
Bardia Public School 
Initiated by Bardia Public School P & C Association 
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